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Janzen, Heather

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Gordon Sarty - Road Safety Audit – College Drive and Wiggins Avenue 

- CK 6330-1 x 6000-5

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2024 10:00 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Gordon Sarty ‐ Road Safety Audit – College Drive and Wiggins Avenue ‐ CK 6330‐1 x 
6000‐5 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Saturday, April 20, 2024 ‐ 09:33 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Saturday, April 20, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Gordon 

Last Name: Sarty 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Skeena Crt 
Ward: Ward 5 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING OF 
CITY COUNCIL Wednesday, April 24, 2024 
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What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 9.2.1 – Road Safety Audit – College Drive and Wiggins 
Avenue [CC2023-0602] 

Comments: 
Thank you for continuing to work toward toward creating an Active Transportation network of safer, continuous, and 
connected active transportation routes, free of gaps and danger zones, maintained appropriately, linking common 
Saskatoon destinations. Cycling is a good way to stay healthy through regular exercise, is generally less stressful 
than driving and does not create greenhouse gas emissions. However riding in many areas of Saskatoon is very 
dangerous as the tragic deaths of Natasha Fox and Darin Kinniewess have shown. The Road Safety Audit at 
College Drive and Wiggins Avenue is a step towards addressing cycling hazards in Saskatoon. At the request of 
Saskatoon Cycles, I am asking you to please reconsider the SPCT’s defeat of recommendation 8 and help make 
College and Wiggins a little bit safer than it was exactly 11 months ago. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




